
 

 

Oct. 9, 2018 

 

Today’s Headlines 

 

Strategic Enrollment Plan Survey – Input Needed 
 
The University Committee for Strategic Enrollment Planning seeks suggestions, 
ideas, and volunteers for working groups that will be crafting tactical solutions 
for strategic problems around the recruitment and retention of students, as well 
as the academic and co-curricular offerings, processes, and reputation of 
Lindenwood University. All employees are invited to fill out the survey—the link 
was provided in an email Monday afternoon. The survey may also be accessed 
here: https://lindenwood.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_2tUHxhjX5JxEC0J. 

 
Full Faculty Meeting Tomorrow 
 
The St. Charles full faculty meeting is Wednesday, October 10 from 3-4:30 p.m. 
in the AB Leadership Room. Click here to access the agenda.  

 
SafeZone Training Available 
 

Lindenwood University employees are invited to attend a Fall 2018 SafeZone 
Training to learn more about LGBTQI+ students. SafeZone is an industry-
supported training that we provide for Lindenwood faculty, staff, and students to 
help them understand how to support and advocate for LGBTQI+ students. 
Four SafeZone trainings will be offered this semester with a staff/faculty-only 
option beginning Monday, October 15. A full list of trainings can be found below. 
All trainings will occur in Dunseth Auditorium in Harmon Hall.  
 

 Monday, October 15 from 10 a.m.-noon (Staff/Faculty Only) 

 Monday, October 22 from 6-8 p.m 

 Tuesday, October 23 from 10 a.m.-noon 

 Thursday, October 24 from 2-4 p.m.  

https://lindenwood.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_2tUHxhjX5JxEC0J
http://felix.lindenwood.edu/newsletter/2018_10/agenda.pdf


 
Registration is not required, but any questions can be addressed to Dacoda 
Scarlett (First-Year Programs) at DScarlett@Lindenwood.edu or Christopher 
Miofsky (Student Involvement) at CMiofsky@Lindenwood.edu    

 
Homecoming and Reunion Celebration Oct. 17-20 
 

Student Involvement would like to 
invite all faculty, staff, and their 
families to join us for the 2018 
Lindenwood University 
Homecoming and Reunion 
celebration scheduled for Oct. 17-
20.  
 
We have a number of fun events 

planned for this week that you and your family are welcome to attend. On 
Thursday, you don’t want to miss our biggest event of the year, our “Back to the 
‘90s” Homecoming Lip Sync and Pep Rally at 7 p.m. in Hyland Arena. On 
Friday night, come out to the LUCC Auditorium at 7 p.m. and watch our 
culturally-based Greek organizations step and stroll at the Yard Show. On 
Saturday, start your day by running in the 5K Fun Run/Walk for Backstoppers, 
Inc.  Bring your family and enjoy the Homecoming parade at 10:30 a.m. on the 
Lindenwood campus, followed by a BBQ/Tailgate in the Field House parking lot 
at 11 a.m. featuring inflatables and face painting, and food by Nagel’s BBQ, 
Luigi and Raffaele’s Pizza and 2 Girls 4 Wheels food trucks. Alumni Village will 
be held over in the Harmon Parking Lot during this time as well, featuring 
academic schools, the Black Alumni Council, and Greek Alumni Alliance affinity 
groups. Finally, stick around for the football game to cheer on the Lions and to 
find out who our 2018 Homecoming King and Queen will be!   
 
For more information, a full schedule of events, or to sign up for the 5K, please 
visit www.lindenwood.edu/homecoming.  

 
Homecoming Drivers Still Needed 
 

The Homecoming Committee is still in need of a 
couple drivers for the Homecoming Parade 
taking place on Saturday, Oct. 20, from 10:30 -
11:30 a.m.  
 

Please contact Nikki Cornwell at ncornwell@lindenwood.edu if you are 
available to drive. Thank you! 

 
History and Geography Forum 
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This semester's meeting of the History and Geography Forum will feature Dr. 
Ted Cohen (Assistant Professor of History) discussing his research on race in 
Latin America in a talk entitled: "'La Bamba' and the Politics of Race." The talk 
will take place on Oct. 30 at 4 p.m. in the Spellmann Center 4105. 
Lindenwood's History & Geography Forum is an interdisciplinary venue for 
students, faculty, and visitors to discuss both current research and the 
methodological nuts and bolts that underpin the academic study of History and 
Geography. 

 
First-Generation Faculty and Staff Wanted 

 
The Office of Student and Academic 
Support Services (SASS) support first-
generation students through the First-
Generation Collegians program. Were 
you the first in your family to attend 
college?  Are you a faculty or staff 
member who self-identified as a first-
generation student?   
The program is designed to engage first-
generation college students and provide 

academic, social, and support opportunities.  This year, we are building a 
network of faculty and staff who self-identify as first-generation college 
graduates to support, mentor, and network with current first-generation 
Lindenwood students. 
 
The program objectives are 

1. to identify first-generation faculty and staff who are interested in assisting 
SASS in efforts to support first-generation students and future 
programming; 

2. to provide students with a support system and engagement with faculty 
and staff who can guide and equip students with social capital and 
insight into diverse areas of the academic environment; and 

3. to develop relationships between first-generation students and 
successful first-generation Lindenwood University professionals. 

 
If you are interested in sharing your first-generation story, would like to help 
develop future program events, or be a part of this social network, please email 
Dr. Christie Rodgers at crodgers@lindenwood.edu for additional details. 

 

http://felix.lindenwood.edu/newsletter/2018_10/cohen.pdf
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Post an Item in The Digest 
If you want to post an item in The Digest, send an email with the information, 
copy, and any images or attachments to LUDigest@lindenwood.edu. Submit 
your items no later than Monday at noon for the Tuesday edition and 
Thursday at noon for the Friday edition. 

 
Recent Editions 

The Digest archive 

Belleville Digest archive 

 
Events and Deadlines 
 

 Through October: Phishing Contest: Submit your phishy emails to 

PhishingAlerts@lindenwood.edu. Winner receives a Starbucks gift card 

 Through October: Register for Intramural Leagues 

 Through Fall: Academic Technology Workshops 

 Through Nov. 9: “Jars of Clay” exhibit, Boyle Family Gallery, Reception 

Oct. 2 6-8 p.m. 

 Oct. 9: Official Launch of the Economic Education Center 

 Oct. 9: Human Rights: A Path to Social Justice and Peace, 7 p.m., 

Dunseth Auditorium in Harmon Hall 

 Oct. 10: LSAT Practice Exam and Workshop, 4:30 p.m., Spellmann 

4190 

 Oct. 10: Dr. Tawni Hunt Ferrarini presents Cryptocurrency and 

Blockchain Technology webinar 6 to 7 p.m.  Register here 
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 Oct. 15: Deadline for assessment plans from all academic (except 

School of ADP), co-curricular, and administrative units 

 Oct. 16: Cybersecurity Awareness Training,, 1 p.m. LARC 309 

 Oct. 16: Employee Trivia Night, 4-6 p.m., Hyland VIP Room. Register 

here, contact BBrown@lindenwood.edu for details. 

 Oct. 17-26: Health Screenings 

 Oct. 17: Entrepreneurial Thinking: The Game Changer , 7-8:15 p.m., 

Harmon Hall 

 Oct. 18: Business Ethics Panel, 11 a.m. – 1 p.m., Harmon Hall 

 Oct. 18: SSM Clinic, Student Health Center, 1-4 p.m., call 636-669-2350 

 Oct. 19: Dissertation Defense- Claudette Denean Vaughn, Roemer 223, 

9 a.m. 

 Oct. 24: Diversity Dialogue – Guns on College Campuses, 2:30 p.m., 

Dunseth Auditorium in Harmon Hall 

 Oct. 26: Dissertation Defense- M. David Duckworth, Roemer 310, 9 a.m. 

 Oct. 29-Nov. 9: Open Enrollment 

 Oct. 30: Panel Presentation on Assessing Alumni Outcomes, 4 p.m., 

Harmon Hall 136 

 Oct. 31: Dark Carnival 

 Nov. 1: Faculty Fellow application deadline 

 Nov. 2-3: Kids Against Hunger food packing drive event 

 Nov. 9: Veterans Day Luncheon. For details, contact 

mgove@lindenwood.edu 

 Nov. 15: Deadline for assessment plans, School of ADP 
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